el
PN

MAS CHILDREN

TEACHING HOSPITAL

Mr Sulieman Jama Dierie,
Girector General,
Ministry Of Health. Hargeisa, 10.07.2016

Dear Sir,

As you know, we are in the process of reciving financial support from Media Friends in Milan,
Italy. This funds are intended to support our Nutritional project and improvement of our Lab
facilities.

To successfully implement the Project, there are two Italian NGOs that will work with us, by
providing their expertise and training of our personnel: Docemus and Bambini nel Deserto.
We will appreciate your approval that they are considered as our (MAS CTH) partners in this
Project.

Many thanks.




